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Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Sat, Feb 12, 2022 at 2:05 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>, Records Management
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Greening Program <nationalgreeningprogram@gmail.com>, "Ma. Teresa Aquino" <materesaaquino@yahoo.com>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for the RED R4B dated February 11, 2022 regarding the above-mentioned subject
Thank you
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